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project. Through “On the Move”, about 1,000 people who live in
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Oregon’s nursing facilities — children, adults with disabilities and )‘
seniors — will receive the services and supports that they need to DHS
move back into their homes and communities. O egon Department

of Human Services

The project will be managed by the Seniors and People with Disabilities Division
(SPD) of the Department of Human Services. People will start moving during the
second quarter of this year. Project funding for people who move will be
available through September 30, 2011.

SPD is sponsoring a meeting to discuss the On the Move project, specifically as
it relates to housing and assistive technology. The meeting is scheduled for:

Monday, March 3, 2008
1:30 p.m. to 4:30 p.m.
Office of the State Fire Marshal
Mount Hood Conference Room
Salem, Oregon

The Fire Marshal’s office is located at 4760 Portland Road NE in Salem. The office
is approximately 8/10ths mile north of the intersection of I-5 and Portland Road.

To help ensure a productive meeting, we are limiting attendance to fifty (50)
people. If interest warrants, additional sessions will be scheduled. Video
conferencing is not available but could be made available in any additional
sessions that may be scheduled.

Please contact Linda Woelke at 503-947-5446, or at linda.j.woelke@state.or.us
to confirm your attendance by February 29, 2008.

We look forward to discussing the project with you.

Julia Huddleston
Project Director
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